To the General Licensing Regulatory Board, Barnsley Metropolitan Borough Council

Dear Chairman and Members,

Hackney Carriage Tariff Increase General Licensing Regulatory Board Wednesday, 4 September 2019 at 2pm

We the undersigned, signed the petition that has been presented to yourselves in opposition to the hackney carriage tariff increase requested by Barnsley Hackney Carriage Association (the Association).

The proposal that we objected to is not the one that has now been presented to you, but an earlier proposal that was made by the Association in February 2019.

As a result of our opposition to it, the Association withdrew it and submitted the current proposal to the Council by letter dated 15 April 2019.

Not only do we not oppose the current Association request, but as it incorporates the changes we wanted to be made to it, we support the request and respectfully ask the Board to approve the Association's request.

Yours faithfully,

Name	Signature	Plate number(s)	Date
A. PILIGINSTON	A. Pelkay C	0010	28-8-19
S market	3 malpage	10	29-8-9
C. CODI		0019	28/8/19
3 CWILEW	5M culle	0032	28.08.19
B STAMET	BSry	8008	58.08.10
MARK Cocks	Malloche	021	28.08.19
AWOREN HAMER-	Many	030	28.08.19
NEIL MORLE	when	07	28.08.19
KETH PLEASANT	V hear	22,37,49	28-08-19
A H Ancies	AUS	- 56	28-8-19
	9		**
· ·			
	-1		
3	,		